Attachment VI.M.-1.

From: Roddy, Frank (GAMING) [mailto:Frank.Roddy@gaming.ny.gov]
Sent: Friday, April 18, 2014 3:43 PM

To: Nanette Horner

Cc: Laurette Pitts; Willi, Bob (GAMING)

Subject: RE: Application Fee Wiring Instructions

Nan,

This notice is to confirm that the NYS Gaming Commission has received your $1 million application

fee. Please provide the entity name of the Applicant. Is it Empire Resorts, Inc?

Frank Roddy
Administrative Officer, CFO
NYS Gaming Commission
One Broadway Center
Schenectady, NY 12305
(518) 388-3354



